
 

September 26, 2019 

 

    Your submission number: C000446      

 

Prof. /Dr. /Mr. /Ms. Qun Yan 

Distinguished Prof., Fuzhou University 

Science and Technolgoy Park, Fuzhou University, Minghou County, Fuzhou City, Fujian Province, 

350100, China 

 

Dear Prof. /Dr. /Mr. /Ms. Qun Yan: 

 

On behalf of the Program Committee of the 26th International Display Workshops, I cordially invite 

you to the 26th International Display Workshops (IDW ’19). 

 

IDW ’19 will be held at Sapporo Convention Center in Sapporo from November 27th to 29th, 2019. 

 

We believe that you are interested in participating in the discussions at the conference. 

  

*Please be advised that you shall take full responsibility for paying all expenses including 
registration, travel and accommodation. 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Sapporo. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Munehiro Kimura (Prof.) 

IDW '19 Program Chair 

 

IDW '19 Secretariat 

c/o Bilingual Group Ltd. 

3-3-6 Kudan Minami, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0074, Japan 

Phone: +81-3-3263-1345, Fax: +81-3-3263-1264 

E-mail: idw@idw.or.jp 

 

Secretariat: c/o Bilingual Group Ltd.  7F, 3-3-6, Kudan Minami, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0074, Japan 

Phone : +81-3-3263-1345  Fax : +81-3-3263-1264  E-mail : idw@idw.or.jp 

The 26th International Display Workshops (IDW ’19) 

November 27 – 29, 2019, Sapporo Convention Center, Sapporo, Japan 


